
21/03/2019 

MRS Kirsty Gardner 
28 Allenby Park PDE 
Allambie Heights2100 NSW 
gardner.kirsty@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

Dear Claire, the environmental impact of further bushland destruction is not warranted in this 
area. we are needed to look after our environment. Noise pollution from Brookvale is already 
bad enough. Better use of current warehousing and space already lost to bushland should be 
considered. 
Regards, Kirsty 
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